
Careers- Ask Apprenticeships workshop 

Sent 18 Jan 2022 11:00 

Dear Parent/Carer  

We are committed to working with parents/carers in developing understanding of the 

options open to children at the ages of 16 and 18. Feedback has indicated that 

parents/carers require additional support in their understanding of the benefits of 

apprenticeships and traineeships.  

 We work very closely with an organisation called 'Ask Apprenticeships' and would like to 

invite all Year 7-13 parents/carers to participate in a workshop delivered by colleagues at 

'Ask Apprenticeships'. 

 The workshop will be held, via Teams, from 6.00-7.00pm on Wednesday 2 February. 

The aim of the workshop is to develop parent/carers understanding of the types of 

apprenticeships on offer to young people, entry routes into apprenticeships/traineeships 

and the advantages of apprenticeships/traineeships.  

 If you would like to participate in this event, can I please ask you to email me, and I will 

ensure a Teams invite is sent to you via email. 

Please email: 

sconnor-hemming@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk 

  

Thank you in advance for your support and I look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 2 

February at this event. 

  

Kind regards 

Hillcrest School and Sixth Form Centre 
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